

The Great Pyramid of Giza

The Egyptians built the great pyramid of Giza between 2580 and 2560 BC. It is a very <u>huge</u> building. It is 146 metres high. It was built as a **tomb** to bury their dead king. Kings of old Egypt were called pharos. If you visit Egypt, you will see three pyramids. The great pyramid of Giza is the largest.

7

Question I

A. Answer the following questions:

1. Who built the great pyramid of Giza?

2. When was the great pyramid built?

3. How tall is the great pyramid?

4. How many pyramids will you see if you visit Egypt?

B. Find the following from the text:

Noun:..... Verb:..... Adjective:.....

Question II 4 Read and complete: 1. the great pyramid of Giza? - It's 4500 years old! 2. is the River Jordan? - It's 100 metres wide. **Question III** Write the following numbers in words. a. 865: b. 394:.... 4 **Question VI** Use the following words in meaningful sentences. Library:.... 3 Skyscraper:.... **Question VII** Circle the correct answer: 1. How.....is Raghadan flagpole? b. deep c. tall a. wide d. long 2 2. Check the to find the meaning of a word. a. encyclopaedia b. dictionary c. index d. notebook

Good Luck!



Name:	••••	Sama Al Alia Bilingual School		
Date: / / 2019		Academic Year 2019/2020		
Sixth Grade ()	Action Pack - First Test	20	

The Great Pyramid of Giza

The Egyptians built the great pyramid of Giza between 2580 and 2560 BC. It is a very <u>huge</u> building. It is 146 metres high. It was built as a **tomb** to bury their dead king. Kings of old Egypt were called pharos. If you visit Egypt, you will see three pyramids. The great pyramid of Giza is the largest.

Question I

A. Answer the following questions:

1. Who built the great pyramid of Giza?

The Egyptians built the great pyramid of Giza.

2. When was the great pyramid built?

It was built between 2580 and 2560 BC.

3. How tall is the great pyramid?

It is 146 metres tall/high.

4. How many pyramids will you see if you visit Egypt?

You will see three pyramids if you visit Egypt.

B. Find the following from the text:

Noun: Pyramid ... Verb: visit Adjective: Great

7

Question II

Read and complete:

- 1. . How old the great pyramid of Giza?- It's 4500 years old!
- 2. .. How wide is the River Jordan
 - It's 100 metres wide.

Question III

Write the following numbers in words.

a. 865: ... Eight hundred and sixty-five.

b. 394:... Three hundred and ninety-four.

Question VI

Use the following words in meaningful sentences.

Library: I visit the library twice a week.

Skyscraper: A skyscraper should be at least 100 metres tall.

4

3

2

Question VII

Circle the correct answer:

1. How.....is Raghadan flagpole?

- a. wide b. deep (c. tall) d. long
- 2. Check the to find the meaning of a word.
- a. encyclopaedia b. dictionary c. index d. notebook

Good Luck!